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June 28, 1979 

Cather.ine I.Dwe 
Faculty of Forestry 

Dear Catherine: 

LOCAL No. 1 (U.C3.C.) 

Thank you for meeting with the Grievance Ca:nmittee yesterday 
and express.ing your views on v-.0rking conditions in your 
faculty. 

We anphasize that we welcome any further conments you may 
have on that meeting or on the subjects discussed there. 

If in the future we can be of assistance to you, please 
do not hesitate to give us a call at the Union officeo 

Sincerely, 

Ian Ao Spence 
Vice President 
AUCE Iocal One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vanco11ver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613 , 


